Gaslink Independent System Operator Ltd.,
Gasworks Road,
Cork

Aidan Hogan, T —
et R
T

Denis Cagney,

Commission for Energy Regulation,
The Exchange,

Belgard Square North,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24

14 October 2014

By email: marketarrangements@gaslink.ie

Re: Code Modification A063- Nominations, Imbalance Charges & Allocations

Dear Sirs,

Vermilion refers to the above referenced document and to the presentation to the Code
Modification Forum held on 24 September and at which attendees were requested to provide
their opinions as to the sourcing of balancing gas and the required use of “Common Units” at
Interconnection Points.

Vermilion is grateful to Gaslink for the constructive engagement with the industry on these
matters. Vermilion has contributed in detail to the IOOA response being sent today to you by
letter. Vermilion fully suppo/rts/the~I'OQA letter.
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Yours sincerely, -~

Henk Kreuze
Vermilion
On behalf of

Vermilion Energy Ireland Limited
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